
National data collection of 
care received by stroke 
patients 
This hospital is involved in a national project 
to make stroke care better by collecting 
information about your stroke care. 

We collect information about all stroke
patients in this hospital and what care they 
receive. This does not include any 
confidential information. 

This information is used to improve stroke 
care in this hospital. This project is called the 
Sentinel Stroke National Audit Programme
(SSNAP). 

Scan here for more 
information about SSNAP.
Or ask a member of the stroke 
team for a leaflet. 

Scan here for links to the 
national clinical guideline for 
stroke for patients. 


